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Wednesday, May 11th, 2016 

 

 

Lesley Soper 

Executive Director 

Enforcement and Intelligence Programs  

Canada Border Services Agency  

1027 - 100 Metcalfe 

Ottawa, ON, K1A 0L8 

 

Dear Ms. Lesley Soper,  

 

CAPIC was very satisfied to read of the recent CBSA arrest of two unauthorized 

representatives who were providing false counselling information and forging 

documentation. CAPIC, like the CBSA condemns any actions that violate the 

Immigration and Refugee Protection Act. We are all aware of the detrimental impact that 

unauthorized representatives can have for the people affected and the industry as a whole. 

As a valued partner to CAPIC we would like to thank you and the entire Canada Border 

Services Agency employees for their hard work, dedication, and passion to continue 

enforcing the laws and security of the nation’s borders.  

 

We are very grateful for our continued cordial relationship and we look forward to 

working with you and assisting the CBSA in any way that we can. I can say that without 

a doubt in mind, that CAPIC members enjoy having the opportunity to hear from the 

CBSA regarding matters of immigration.  

 

CAPIC looks forward to our continued dedication and treasured relationship to achieve 

our mandates and objectives while maintaining the laws set out in the Immigration and 

Refugees Protection Act.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

Dory Jade, RCIC, C. Dir. 

President 


